Aircraft Management Solutions, LLC

December 29, 2017

Representative Rick Lewis
900 Court St. NE
H-479

Salem, OR 97301

RE: Aurora State Airport Runway Extension

Dear Rep. Lewis:

My name is Ernie Sturm and | am the owner of Aircraft Management Solutions. We currently
operate eight business jets based at the Aurora State Airport (UAO). The extension of the
runway is key to our being able to continue operation at UAO. Our aircraft have grown over the
years (we now operate 2 Citations, 5 Falcons, and a Global Express) and without the runway
extension we will be forced to move the airplanes (and 23 jobs) to Hillshoro or PDX. Please
continue your efforts to make the runway extension happen soon.

Sincerely,

Ernie Sturm

Aircraft Management Solutions 22255 Yellowgate Ln Aurora, OR 97002 503-780-4131



